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Pentair marketing team Europe

Dear customer,
 
We are glad to inform you that all our commercial/industrial valves with NXT2 controller, ie 2750, 
2850, 2910, 3150 & 3900 will be equipped with a new sealed power supply starting from October 3rd as 
production date. This will be a running change.
 
This new transformer is designed for professional applications since it is sealed, meaning the power 
cord can’t be detached. This allows higher IP protection and ensures 100% safety for end users. It is also 
equipped with an EU connector.

The former transformer reference 44415 will therefore be replaced by new reference 44604 
 “NXT2 Inline Transformer 230V-24VDC-50/60”.

In the meantime, we confirm that pricing on valves and spare part will remain the same.

As always, thank you for choosing Pentair.

FLECK VALVES
NXT2 - New IP67 sealed power supply

OUR 
WEBSITE

https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-2750
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-2850
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-2910
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-3150
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-3900
https://pentair.eu/components

